Early closure of three methadone
clinics

The Department of Health announced that owing to the latest situation in
various districts, Yau Ma Tei Methadone Clinic, Sham Shui Po Methadone Clinic
and Shau Kei Wan Methadone Clinic will be closed at 9pm today (November 2).
Those who have been receiving methadone treatment there can receive their
daily dose at other methadone clinics.

Please visit the following website for the information of methadone

clinics:
www.dh.gov.hk/english/tele/tele chc/tele chc mc.html.
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